
 

To our valued customers: 

Amid ongoing concerns about the Coronavirus COVID-19, New City Funding Corp. is 

monitoring the latest reports from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and has taken a 

number of precautionary measures for the health and safety of our customers and employees. 

We want to share a number of ways we are here to serve you, our customer, during this time: 

We encourage you to access your accounts from home 24/7 on our website 

www.newcityfunding.com to check your current balance and make payments. 

Should you be impacted by COVID-19 and need our support, we're here to help.  We will 

have dedicated assistance available Monday through Saturday - please contact us at                 

845-942-0020 to seek account assistance that may be available to you. 

We will continue to closely monitor the situation and evaluate additional measures to support our 

customers and communities as needs arise. 
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